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Dear Parents / Guardians of a child in year 5, 
 
On Monday 4th June 2018, we have the exciting opportunity to visit St James’ Park (Exeter City 
Football Club Stadium) to do activities about living a healthy lifestyle.  
 
The trip will take place within school hours and children will eat their lunch at school before we 
leave. 

If you have any queries, please speak to your child’s class teacher. 

Year 5 Team 

Ladysmith Junior School 

Pretoria Road 
Exeter 
Devon EX1 2PT 
 

Telephone: 01392 255554 
 

Web: www.ladysmithfederation.net  
Email: 
junior.admin@ladysmithfederation.net  
 
Headteacher: Mr Mark Wilkinson 
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